
Dam Removal and Rehabilitation Tour 

Tuesday, August 3, 8:30 AM to 12:00 PM

Join Marie Caduto from the 
Vermont Department of 
Environmental Conservation and 
Ron Rhodes from the 
Connecticut River Conservancy 
to learn more about options for 
removing or restoring aging 
dams. Sponsored by the 
Windham Conservation District.

We’ll visit four sites around 
Windham County where dams 
have been restored or 
removed. Participants will 
have the opportunity to ask 
questions about the process 
involved for both types of 
projects.

Approx. 20 Miles of Driving or Carpooling Required
To Sign up for this free tour, Please email Cory Ross at 
ross.wcnrcd@gmail.com
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